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April 23, 2020 
OLMC Update - Thursday 
 
Dear Our Lady of Mount Carmel School families, 
 
Good morning!  Ooops!  Apparently several of the 8th grade School Family videos were 
uploaded in view-only mode for “@mountcarmel.org” users.  I’ve fixed this, and now 
everyone should be able to view these heartwarming videos that our 8th graders created 
to share their care and love to their School Family siblings.  OLMC School Family 
leaders sending happy greetings!  Enjoy! 
 

Ms. Thayer and Mrs. Zell had another terrific science 
partnership to celebrate Earth Day 50! 

 

 
 

Trimester 3 Progress Reports 
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Another ooops!  Trimester 3 Progress Reports were only sent for 3rd-8th grade students.  
The “upstairs” students earn grades and our protocol is to send Progress Reports for 
only these classes.  If you see any grades that you'd like to discuss or ask questions 
about, please feel free to reach out to your child's homeroom teacher for assistance. 
 
URLs to bookmark 

Attendance 
https://forms.gle/t7Jyqde8bgei7wz29 
 
OLMC Monday morning assembly 
https://zoom.us/j/264358815?pwd=ZWJ5QVFzY2k1L2JvbTBBK1NWVS9rQT09 
 
OLMC Distance Learning Guide 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1G8TEC1DkzRUbu8ImURqUNmHw0tlcA
N40VRiwemN67pc/edit 
 
COVID-19 donation campaign 
https://factsmgtadmin.com/give/appeal/S3Sx3JeHM 
 
Scrip inventory 
https://forms.gle/UcdFNeswyVqvv197A 
 

I strongly encourage parents to view the many resources on our Distance Learning page: 
http://school.mountcarmel.org/school-closure/OLMC-distance-learning It is filled with 
resources and ideas for meaningful at-home learning and engagement.  Also, since the 
"big news" of distance learning, shelter-in-place, and health directives seems to be 
slowing, starting next week, we will resume our prior Wednesday "news" newsletter and 
our Friday Forum newsletter, rather than my daily morning emails. 
 
I too was able to get outside on Earth Day!  Sending all Padres a hearty hug and prayers 
of safety, good health, and gratitude!  I sincerely miss every one of our 302 Padres! 
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Have a wonderful day! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Deborah Farrington, Ed.D. 
Principal 
Our Lady of Mount Carmel School 
 


